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     March 02, 2022 
 

     
George Town Market 
Suzie Dower 
3710 Meachem Road 
Racine, WI 53405 
 
Suzie Dower 
1231 Lawndale Ave 
Racine, WI 53403 
 
 
FROM:    CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 
 
This is to confirm that your application for a "Class A" Retail Fermented Malt Beverage and Intoxicating 

Liquor License located at 3710 Meachem Rd. will be presented to the Public Safety and Licensing 

Committee on March 07, 2022 at 5:00P.M., Virtually. 
 
Please be informed that the AGENTS VIRTUAL APPEARANCE IS MANDATORY and failure to 
appear may result in a suspension or revocation of your license. 
 
Please call the City Clerk’s Office 24 hours prior to the meeting listed above to give an email address to 
receive your Zoom information. Please be available between 5:00 pm – 7:30 pm. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 
 
 
     
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Amber Pfeiffer 
Assistant Clerk 
 


